
Poet-Christian Magnet School 

Third Grade 

Supply List 

 
Dear Families: 

We are looking forward to another successful and productive year with our 

new third graders.  Here is a list of supplies that will help each child get off to a 

good start the first weeks of school.  Please have all supplies to school no later 

than August 18, 2022.     

 

1. Pencils (you will need throughout the year)- Ticonderoga sharpen best (NO 

mechanical pencils) 

2. Big eraser (i.e. pink) 

3. 2 or more wide glue sticks—one for student, one to donate to class 

4. Box of crayons, no more than 24 

5. Box of washable markers, no more than 12 (NO permanent) 

6. White board (8.5 x 11), marker and eraser (or old, clean sock or wash cloth) 

7. Single subject spiral notebooks: 1 red and 1 blue 

No Multiple Subject Notebooks 

8. 2 pocket folders 

9. 2 packages of wide ruled binder paper—one for child, one to donate to 

class 

10. Small supply box 

11. $5 for Agenda (this can be purchased in the office) 

12.  Headphones (to use with laptops at school) 

 

**No White Out Please    **No Binders Please 

 

Make sure all items are clearly labeled with your child’s name using 

permanent marker. 
If possible, we appreciate any donations that you would like to make to the 

class now, or any time, throughout the year.  Here are some suggestions: 

 

*Kleenex    *Paper Towels   *Colored Copy Paper 

*White Copy Paper   *Pencils    *Whiteboard Markers 

     *Lysol disinfectant wipes/sprays 

Thank you, 

   Ms. Rieman & Mrs. Cody 

   Poet-Christian Third Grade 


